
We park in the ample carpark at the end of Moorland Road (Yate Bowls Club).
A private hedge surrounds 3 sides of the car park. We walk around the hedge in the
direction of the Bowls Club and setup in the beat location for the weather conditions.
There is generous shade under 2 established trees and we can also use the hedging to
protect us from the wind. Should it rain (so far lucky) we can return to our cars and
escape. We are trying to meet weekly but are 'Weather Dependant'.
The rules are few -
Bring your own chair to sit on.
Position it to create a circle (socially distancing).
Bring a snack if you require one.
Leave whenever you want but 2 hours is generally enough.

Although we are well aware of socially distancing during our meetings there is plenty
of opportunity to put the world to rights. We have shade from the sun and shelter 
from the wind.



Alan has driven his mobility scooter (from Chipping Sodbury) to join us.

Nigel (taking the photos) has brought his newly converted electric assisted Trike.


